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APPEARANCE SUMMARY  

Hesperia Chamber of Commerce 

 

San Bernardino County ATC Ensen Mason was the keynote speaker at the March meeting of the 

Hesperia Chamber of Commerce on March 18, 2019. Mason provided the audience of over 60 

members and guests with a comprehensive overview of his large and complex office, including 

nine divisions and 336 employees who serve as the ongoing financial foundation of County 

government. He emphasized the temporary opening of an ATC office in the High Desert 

Government Center the first ten days of April to accept property tax payments by card or check. 

This program is to serve the growing population of the high desert by not requiring them to drive 

down the hill to make their property tax payment. 

Mason is a former 20 year resident of the high desert, and served as an elected Member of the 

Victor Valley Union High School District. While a resident of the area, he owned a small business 

and was a long-time Hesperia Chamber of Commerce member. He was elected ATC in 2018 as a 

Taxpayer Advocate/CPA, and focuses on exposing government fraud, waste and abuse while 

providing superior customer service and maximizing use of technology to expand department 

services without increasing spending.   

To request Ensen Mason speak at your event, please contact the Auditor-
Controller/Treasurer/Tax Collector’s Office at 909-382-7000. 
 
  
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/San-Bernardino-County-Auditor-ControllerTreasurerTax-Collector-1008962549192402/
https://twitter.com/atc_san
https://www.instagram.com/sanbernardinocountyatc/

